
Welcome Back, Clay Families!

Parent Club is excited to officially welcome everyone back as we kick off the new

school year! Here are a few important announcements!

During Back to School Night August 13th, come check out our PC tent where we will

be selling NEW Clay gear! This is a great way to show off your school pride!

Please join us August 14th in the MPR immediately following the flag salute for a

fantastic opportunity to connect with other parents, meet our board members, and

discover what the Parent Club is all about.

We can't wait to see you there!

Crystal Walls

President




